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Last week we asked the staff how they found the first week of the subject specialism teach-
ing, and this week we asked the pupils! Here is some of their feedback. 
 

When asked their favourite this about the new way we teacher topic lesson: 
 My favourite thing is about how we learn and do new things every week. I also really 

like that different teachers teach us in different subjects 
 Extra Maths! 
 All the teachers know our names 
 The variety of how the lessons are planned 
 I like how the teachers do different styles of teaching 
 That we have fun and get to see the teachers often 
 It prepares us for secondary school 
 We get more teachers to learn from 
 That we get to learn with other teachers and not just the same 
 My favourite thing is having talks with different teachers 
 I like the subjects that the teachers teach us 
 I enjoy how we have different teachers for different subjects. I also enjoy learning about 

new things we haven’t learnt before 
 I love it when there are fun activities with different teachers 
 I really like the idea of other teachers teaching us  
 The lessons have been fun and enjoyable (practical)  
When asked what they think works really well: 
 How the different teachers specialise in different subjects 
 I think we learn about and the teachers are very nice 
 Seeing how other teachers teach 
 Knowing what lessons you are doing in the afternoon 
 I like how we learn new things each week 
 The transition between different teachers 
 Learning about new things 
 The teachers know our names 
 How we learn, and it’s fun too! 
 Everything! 
 Having PE in the morning 
 I like it because it makes the day more fun 
 That we get to learn new facts that we didn’t know 
 I think having different teachers works well because it will get us ready for secondary 

school where they do the same thing 
 Learning new things from different teachers 
 Spending time with different teachers 
 Getting to know the other teachers better – those who have not taught us before 
 Really enjoyed having meaningful discussions and not doing work in the books 
 

Subject Specialism Teaching 
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Year 6 have 
been busy selling 
tuck at the end 
of the school 
day and here 
they are           
counting their 
takings. Talk 
about practical 
maths! 

 

On the behalf of the 

PTA, Ms Kelly would 

like to thank the   

following Year 6   

pupils for showing 

great business skills 

and commitment. In 

their first week they 

have managed to 

raise an amazing 

£131.00, that will go 

toward the            

upcoming Summer 

Fun Day.  Special 

thanks to  Frankie, 

Rayah, Xela, Hamza, 

Nadir, Dimitri Safa &            

Mohamed I 

 
Year 6 have been work-
ing really hard all year 
and this week they had 
their assessments. 
“SATs” breakfast was a 
fantastic way to start 
each day; the children 
really enjoyed it and it 
looks like Mr Mason did 
too! 

A big thank you to the 

team behind  Joao the 

Portugoose for visiting us 

this week for the launch of 

their new book and  

delivering fun and exciting 

sessions across the school. 

Here are some fun       

moments we captured .. . 
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Nethercott House 
Trip - Reminder 

 

Current year 5 & year 4 
students are eligible for a 

place on the next                
residential trip to              

Nethercott House in        
November 2021. These 
places are limited and 
filling up, a £25.00 de-

posit is needed to secure 
a place. Please see Mrs 

Debby Brand. 

Nursery 

Whole Class 
 

Reception 

Kosta 
 

Year 1 

Liuba & Ramah 
 

Year 2 

Loaira 
 

Year 3  

Alaa, Rahima Mo           

& Mohamed 

Year 4  

Cassie 
 

Year 5  

Tadeo 
 

Year 6 

Frankie 
 

PE  

Ebony Y3 
 

Spanish 

Ibrahim Y6 
 

Music  

 Year 4 
 

Well done everyone! 

Year 5 are reading Harry Potter and were inspired to create 

these fun toilet roll craft and pictures during Art and D&T. 

                     

 

 Change of date.                     

Sports Day will now be on   

Friday 16th July 

Can pupils please not 

bring Poppits to 

school. They are very 

distracting and bad 

for the environment. 

Thank you to everyone for 

raising donations for Flora 

Gardens Primary School with 

#easyfundraising! If you 

haven't signed up yet, it's 

easy and completely FREE. 

5,700 shops and sites will 

donate to us when you use 

easyfundraising to do your 

everyday online shopping - 

at no extra cost to you! Every 

donation you raise makes a 

difference to us so please 

sign up & share to-

day. https://

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

causes/

floragardensprimaryschool/?

invite=3MW0V3%26referral-

campaign=c2s%

http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h40e1e28f,2a55ea92,25b0e6ca&utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral-2018&utm_content=trigger-supp-referee-raised-2018&origin=RTND2&p1=floragardensprimaryschool&p2=3MW0V3
http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h40e1e28f,2a55ea92,25b0e6ca&utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral-2018&utm_content=trigger-supp-referee-raised-2018&origin=RTND2&p1=floragardensprimaryschool&p2=3MW0V3
http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h40e1e28f,2a55ea92,25b0e6ca&utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral-2018&utm_content=trigger-supp-referee-raised-2018&origin=RTND2&p1=floragardensprimaryschool&p2=3MW0V3
http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h40e1e28f,2a55ea92,25b0e6ca&utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral-2018&utm_content=trigger-supp-referee-raised-2018&origin=RTND2&p1=floragardensprimaryschool&p2=3MW0V3
http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h40e1e28f,2a55ea92,25b0e6ca&utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral-2018&utm_content=trigger-supp-referee-raised-2018&origin=RTND2&p1=floragardensprimaryschool&p2=3MW0V3
http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h40e1e28f,2a55ea92,25b0e6ca&utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral-2018&utm_content=trigger-supp-referee-raised-2018&origin=RTND2&p1=floragardensprimaryschool&p2=3MW0V3

